
Forte FAQs
How much are classes?
Monthly Tuition = $85 Per Class Enrolled. Each class meets weekly.
Tuition is a flat fee for each class in which a student is enrolled. Forte Dance and Twirl Studio's classes
meet once per week; however, our tuition is not determined by a certain number of classes occurring
during the billing period. The number of classes per month may differ based on holidays/closed dates
but will not be prorated. There is no refund for missed classes.

The only instance in which tuition is adjusted is for new student enrollment. If a student joins after the
start of the semester, the first month will be adjusted based on the number of classes remaining during
the billing period.

How do I register for classes?
A one-time Registration fee of $35 is due upon registration for each dancer. Families can register for
classes at the front desk or through the online Parent Portal. A link to the Parent Portal can be found on
Forte's website. The Parent Portal is how each family can manage their account, register for future
classes and make payments. For first time users, log in with the email address on file and select ‘Reset
Password’ to finish creating an account.

How long is the season?
Our full season runs from August 21, 2023 through May 18, 2024.

Holidays (Studio is closed for the following holidays):
Labor Day: Monday, September 4, 2023
Fall break: Monday, October 9 - Sunday, October 15, 2023
Halloween: Tuesday, October 31, 2023
Thanksgiving break: Monday, November 20, 2023 - Sunday, November 26, 2023
Winter Holidays: Friday, December 22, 2023 - Sunday, January 7, 2024
Spring break: Friday, March 29, 2024 - Friday, April 5, 2024

What does my child need for dance class?
The dress code varies based on dance discipline. The dress code for your specific class can be found
on our website www.fortedancetwirl.com. Dancewear for your specific class can be purchased from our
shop at https://www.shopnimbly.com/fortedancetwirl. Please note - if you order jazz/ballet shoes online,
be sure to double check sizing information as jazz/ballet shoes are sized differently from standard
sneakers.

What is Forte’s Showcase?
Showcase is our year-end show! This season, Forte’s Showcase is tentatively scheduled for Saturday,
May 18th 2024. Each student (with the exception of our Acro classes) has the option to perform in our
Showcase. This is a super fun opportunity for your dancer to show off their skills and invite family and
friends. Details for the Showcase and costs associated are shared in early 2024.
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